
 

                                                            

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
Grand Avenue 

Surbiton 
Surrey 

KT5 9HU 
Tel: 020 8399 5344 

Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

Wednesday, 21st May 2025 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 1-  End of Year Assemblies 
 

We do hope you can join us for a celebration of our learning.  
 

Proposed event Year One End of Year Assemblies 

 Where  Main Hall 

 When Rabbits – 10.30am on Wednesday 25th June 
Hedgehogs – 10.30am on Thursday 26th June 
Squirrels – 10.30am on Tuesday 1st July 

 

 

Additional information Please arrive at the school from 10.20am and wait outside the 
double doors to the Main Hall where the event will be held.  
 
Please can we ask that a maximum of two parents/carers attend 
from each family.  

 
We very much hope you enjoy your child’s performance. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
The Year One Team 
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